
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What next ? 
We are looking at the results of the surveys to date and will be posting 

the reports on Tywardreath and Par Parish Council website by the end 

of March: http://www.tywardreathandparparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

Here are a few of the results…..  
23% of residents completed the Residents’ Questionnaire and  

of those who expressed an opinion…….  
 

99% want children to be able to walk on well-lit pavements to school 

93% think we should create accessible, safe road-crossing points 

92% support the proposed Vision Statement 

90% want solar panels, other renewable sources of energy in new builds 

85% think flooding is a significant risk/problem in the parish 

79% support the development boundaries shown on the map 
 

Would you like to be involved in shaping the future? 
We will start drafting the Neighbourhood Plan policies in the Spring. 

If you would like to help in any way, please contact us:  
Cllr David Hughes on 01726 812982  tywardreathandparnp@gmail.com   

 Facebook  @tywardreathparneighbourhoodplan 

 

A big Thank You   

to everyone who returned 

the Residents’ Questionnaire ! 

 


